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Greene-Hills is excited to announce we will be starting our third annual Acts of Kindness month on December 1st!  We are encouraging students to complete acts of kindness at school, home and in the community.  Just like last year, we will be keeping track of how many kind acts our students complete and will be posting a visual representation of this in our lobby.  
Students will be making snowflake ornaments to give to someone as an act of kindness.  We are hoping you will help us to encourage them to pass the ornaments along to someone who could use some kindness.  
Parents, students and community members are also encouraged to continue posting about your acts of kindness on social media using the hashtag #GHActsofKindness.  We really want our students to see the ripple effect their acts of kindness can create in our community.  
Greene-Hills is fortunate to have a community in which we are all dedicated to choosing kind.  Thank you!
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